COPY
LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 3551 (6 Lines)
Enclosures 28th May, 1952,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your report No, 573903, I
have to acquaint you that I am advised by the Owners
that the Tanker "TECTUS" 1s expected to arr ive
at Cardiff for dry docking about the 6th proximo
when the Special Survey etc., will be carried out,
and I enclose for your informstion and guldance a
copy of a letter today addressed to them, together
with the Guldance Notes for Surveyors, referred to
therein, and I shall be glad if you will give this
case your special attention on the lines indicated,

Yours faithfully,

W ok s FTEVERy

P~ Clerk to the
Classification Committes,

The Surteyors,
CARDIFF,

002200- ORAVONY




